
From: Heysel, Garett
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Re: Course Change Request 3277 - European Thought and Culture, 20th Century has been submitted for your

 approval
Date: Friday, January 03, 2014 12:42:15 PM

Yes, I think to be safe that it should go to a panel along with this email
exchange.

On 1/3/14 12:36 PM, "Vankeerbergen, Bernadette" <Vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu>
wrote:

>Hi Garett,
>
>Do you have an answer to my question below?
>
>Thanks,
>Bernadette
>
>
>-----Original Message-----
>From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
>Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 7:07 PM
>To: heysel.1@osu.edu
>Subject: FW: Course Change Request 3277 - European Thought and Culture,
>20th Century has been submitted for your approval
>
>
>Garett,
>
>Oftentimes number changes go to panel, especially as in this case if the
>course goes from lower level to upper level.
>
>I compared the syllabi and there is really only one change (bumping the
>essays to 8 pages instead of 5 pages for the 2000-level course). Under
>quarters the course was 513.02 (an upper-level undergraduate course).
>
>Do you think this course change should still go to the A&H Panel?
>
>Bonne annee!
>
>Bernadette
>
>________________________________________
>From: osu.workflow.do.not.reply@osu.edu
>[osu.workflow.do.not.reply@osu.edu]
>Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 9:57 PM
>To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
>Subject: Course Change Request 3277 - European Thought and Culture, 20th
>Century has been submitted for your approval
>
>Dear Bernadette Vankeerbergen,
>
>Course Change Request 3277 - European Thought and Culture, 20th Century
>was submitted for your approval by Bowerman,Ashley E..
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>
>The Course Change Request is in a PENDING status and will stay in this
>status until an action is taken.
>The details of this request can be seen using this link:
>
>https://curriculum.osu.edu/curriculum/course.jsf?id=1022946
>
>If you are concerned about clicking a link in an email (such as this one)
>you can open an internet browser window and navigate to
>curriculum.osu.edu to log into the system directly.  To validate the
>authenticity of any website we recommend that you check the security
>certificate associated with the website to confirm its authenticity.  For
>technical issues contact 8help@osu.edu or phone 614-688-HELP, for any
>procedural related questions please contact 614-292-0801 or
>pgmandcourse@osu.edu.
>
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